

In Recognition of

The Official 37th Annual Jonestown Memorial

As Mayor of the City of Inglewood, California, I commend Dr. Jynona Norwood and the Cherishing the Children/Guyana Tribute Foundation for their tremendous efforts in remembering the men, women, and children who lost their lives in Jonestown, Guyana.

Your commitment and dedication in honoring the lives, legacies, and memories of the victims have not gone unnoticed. May it comfort your hearts to know that these precious souls will always be remembered.

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT KNOWN, that the Mayor of the City of Inglewood, California, does hereby join the family, friends, and loved ones in remembering the victims who perished during the Jonestown Massacre.

Presented this 18th day of November 2015

James T. Butts, Jr.

Mayor





